
10-22 Channel Rd, Shepparton, VIC 3630 

Email: sheppar ton@nefln.vic.edu.au 
Website: www.nefln.vic.edu.au/shepparton 
Phone: 0427 877 113 

Newsletter 
12th August 2020 

Dear Learning Community, 
 

Stage 3 Lockdown Restrictions see most of us transition back into Remote Learning 
for a second time in this academic year. Your teachers are always available from 
8:30am until 4:30pm on their phone. Please speak to your Learning Mentors to get 
contact details of your teachers. MS Teams is back up and running with many      
students logged on and many more collecting their loan devices from school. It is  
important that you continue studying during this time to remain on track to meet your 
goals for this year. Each teacher will be contacting their students at least 3 times per 
week so please be mindful of your times and be ready for you contact time. A hard 
copy pack will be sent out to students and a copy of their timetable and this      
newsletter. If you have not received you class times please call Ph: 0429274153.  
 

This term while you are learning from home we will be preparing to move into our 
new school site. We are waiting on the final approvals from the Government and are 
anticipating that we should be in by Term 4. This is exciting for our school as we will 
be able to provide additional Hands-On and Technical lesson delivery along with     
additional electives for students to participate in. A map of the new site is attached to 
the newsletter.  
 

Some students are learning onsite and our school will remain open everyday for  
parents and students to access. Supervision is available for students onsite who 
meet the additional needs outlined by the State Government. The school will be 
open from 8:30 to 4:00pm each day. Masks are to be worn if you are on site. 
 

During this time it is important that you all look after one another and follow the 
health guidelines and recommendations. We wish you all well during Remote   
Learning and look forward to helping you achieve your best and reach your           
objectives. Have great lessons over the next weeks and we will see you at the end 
of Remote Learning!  
 
 

Kind Regards, 

Brad Hearn  

 
 

Site Principal   
Bach. App Sci (Psych), M. Teach (P-12), M. Couns (Psych),  
M Lit (Lead), TAE  
A site of: 
Wodonga Senior Secondary College 



Health Corner with Cara 

 

https://www.health.gov.au/news/health-alerts/novel-coronavirus-2019-ncov-health-alert/coronavirus-covid-19-current-situation-and-case-numbers
https://www.duolingo.com/




   

 

 
 
 
 

 

We’re Moving 

Contacting School 
 
School numbers will remain the same. 

 

Reception: 0427 877 113 

        02 6048 7770 
 

Email: shepparton@nefln.vic.edu.au 

 

Website: www.nefln.vic.edu.au/shepparton 
 

Students can contact their learning mentors 

also if they have any questions regarding 
the transition to the Channel Road location 

With great excitement we can inform families that we have been successful  in our   
application to move to a larger site. The new site is located at 10-22 Channel Road  
Shepparton, the map below shows the distance from our current location to the new site. 
 
Prior to stage 3 restrictions some students had the opportunity to do a site tour of the 
new facility with their learning mentors. Our official start date for students to attend the 
Channel Road location will be in Term 4, 2020 
 
Bus timetables will available for those students who catch the bus. Bus tickets will be 
available from the front office to support students with transport.  
 
We are thrilled to welcome our Learning Community to our new facility in Term 4, as 
we look to offer an extended range of hands-on learning experiences and look to expand 
our academic offerings to the students of the Shepparton flexible Learning Centre. 



 

Cooking with Kylie 

Kylie is looking for recipe idea’s for Term 4, when we can return to face 2 face learning. 

If you have a go to recipe you’d like to share or one that you’ve al-

ways wanted to try but never got around to it, then Kylie wants to 

hear from you.  
 

Breakfast, lunch, dinner, dessert and snack recipes are welcome.  
 

Email recipes ATT: Kylie to shepparton@nefln.vic.edu.au 

 

During this difficult time during our second lockdown and the Shepparton FLC venturing 
into remote learning, Careers at the school will still function as normal. Our Career’s    
Practitioner Simon, will still be available to answer any questions, queries and conduct    
Career Counselling Sessions with the students. Whether it be via email, MS Teams or phone 
contact, Simon is available to discuss any of these avenues with both Students and Parents. 
 
Simon Taylor 
Careers Advisor 
Ph: 0438 790 127 
Email: simon.taylor@wssc.vic.edu.au Word Search 

Breakfast Club 
 

Thank you Brendan and Charlie who 
assisted Kylie in stewing apples and 
making cold pressed orange juice to 
freeze for the Term 4 cooking         
program.  
Looking forward to seeing and tasting 
the recipes you have planned to shared 
with staff and students. 

mailto:simon.taylor@wssc.vic.edu.au



